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To impede or deny school board members 

across Oregon to remove offensive or destructive materials is a very bad decision. 

 It is not about discrimination, it's using common sense!  

Just the fact that we have to have a discussion about not exposing our kids to porn 

and DEI materials says everything about the people who support this and who wrote 

it,you're a sick!!! 


